
 
 

Dear all, 

 

Please refer to the attachments regarding Vehicle Sticker Application for January 2024 Trimester. 
 

Students who opt for hybrid study for the first 3 weeks of the January 2024 Trimester may collect 

their vehicle stickers between 19 February and 21 February 2024 from the following: 
 

➢ Kampar Campus: The open area outside ITISC (A170) 

➢ Sungai Long Campus: Department of Student Affairs Office, KB006, Ground Floor, KB Block 
 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Department of Student Affairs 

Universiti Tunku Abdul Rahman 
 


